
FAASTeam presents:

Paragould PAC (Previously known as the PACE Program)

Safety Seminar with FREE lunch provided by the
Paragould Pilots' Association. Fly with a CFI/DPE
and receive Credit for a flight review after
attending the Safety Seminar.  Optional
opportunity to have an in-depth review of your
aircraft log and records by A&P/IA or
by Maintenance Inspectors from the Little Rock
Flight Standards District Office. You can fly in or
drive in.  Hardsurface runway 22/4 and tuff
runway 26/08
are available.
Directions: The safety seminar will be held in the large
hangar with doors facing the runway. This is the second group
of hangars north of the FBO.

A message from the National FAASTeam Manager
Invite a fellow pilot to the next WINGS Safety Seminar in your area.

Sign up for the FAA's safety services at www.FAASafety.gov!

Event Details

Sun, Jun 4, 2017 - 12:00 CDT

Kirk Field (Paragould - KPGR)

305 Airport Road

Paragould, AR 72450

Contact: Robert Earl Alleman
(870) 215-5411

dr.alleman@excite.com

Select #: SW1173483

Representative Robert Earl Alleman

The FAA Safety Team (FAASTeam) is committed to providing equal access to this meeting/event for all participants. If you need
alternative formats or services because of a disability, please communicate your request as soon as possible with the person in the

“Contact Information” area of the meeting/event notice. Note that two weeks is usually required to arrange services.


